
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00415

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

brett iler <brettiler@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:52 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RIN 3038-AC61

Hello,

I believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his
or her appetite, and this basic principle of ’Choice is being threatened.

Freedom of choice is what America was founded on. Allow people to be responsible for their actions.
The person trades Forex knows the risks inherent with trading this market.
I always trade with risk management and look at what I stand to loose, not what I can make when
assessing my trades.

Once again, please let us decide what the risks should be. Keep trading open, fluid and non-restrictive.

Thank you,
Brett Iler
546 Park Rose Ave.
Monrovia CA 91016


